

Oral Health Newsletter

September 2024







Ealing smiles daily:

Supervised Toothbrushing will continue, if you require replacement toothbrushes and toothpaste for your setting please get in touch. If you would like the children in your nursery and reception class to join the programme. Please get in touch you will find my details below.

Oral health workshops:

Please do get in touch if you would like me to come and deliver oral health workshops at your setting with the children / parents / staff. I am happy to attend Health fairs, summer and winter fairs and parent meetings.

Oral Health Outreach Event:

Will be coming to an area near you. Please inform your families of the dates and venues below:

Greenwood Primary - Tuesday 2 October, 3pm, Wood End Way, Northolt
St John's Primary - Tuesday 9 October, 3pm, Green Man Gardens, London
West Twyford Primary - Tuesday 16 October, 3pm, Twyford, Abbey Rd
Dairy Meadow Primary - Tuesday 6 November, 3pm, Swift Rd, Southall
Alec Reed Primary - Tuesday 13, 3pm, November, Bengarth Road
St John Fisher - Tuesday 20 November, 3pm, Sarsfield Rd, Perivale, Greenford

Contact Adele François - adele.françois@nhs.net for more information